
Pond Committee Meeting July 21, 2022  

Members Present:   Roger Sense, Judy Cheek, Darlene Sowell 

 

The Committee discussed 2023 budget items.     

Our next meeting will be August 11th, at which time we will finalize our 2023 

budget requests.   It is our plan, at this time, to make our budget presentation at 

the August 23rd Board meeting. 

We also discussed the possible need to carry over the approved 2022 budget for 

pond rip rap as work has not been completed and completion date is yet 

unknown. 

 

Darlene Sowell  

 

 


